
 

Dear Armfield Parents and Carers, 
A warm welcome to this week’s newsletter! We are always delighted to share the fantastic 
achievements of our students and keep you updated with important reminders to ensure 
everything runs smoothly at Armfield Academy. 

Reminders: 

Please can we remind all parents that students should be in full uniform every 
day.  With the weather being warmer, please be advised that students can wear 
short sleeves white shirts and remove their blazer and jumper if they need. 
Please can you ensure that all students have a bottle of water with them.  There is a 
tap where they can refill their water each day. 
 
All students have been excellent during the start of this year’s GCSE and SATs 
exams.  We are so incredibly proud of the students who are sitting the exams and 
the students who are moving around school in a calm and orderly manner. 
 
A great start to the exam period for our young people. 
 

Tempest (Primary) 

Have you ordered your child’s group school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date 
for free delivery back to school is Monday 26th May 2025.  Order through the Tempest website 
using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 
(option 3). 

 

Year 11 shirt signing: 

As a reminder, the students will still need their full uniform for exams. There will be 

an opportunity for year 11 students to get together and sign each other’s shirts 

before finishing their exams -they will need to bring a spare shirt on this day! We will 

confirm the date as soon as we have finalised details. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


 
Achievements: 

Some of our year 8s took part in the Blackpool Basketball competition held at 
Stanley Park, with 7 Blackpool schools to play against, it was a busy evening! The 
team got an amazing 5 wins one draw and 1 loss resulting in 2nd overall. Great team 
work and efforts all round. Some amazing individual goals scored and resilience till 
the end. Well done ladies.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head of Primary Announcement: Congratulations on SATs Week, Mrs Jones  

I want to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all our Year 6 pupils and staff for 
completing SATs this week. Your resilience, focus, and hard work have been 
outstanding, and we couldn’t be prouder of each of you! Enjoy your special day 
today and the pizza!  

To our pupils—thank you for giving your best effort, showing maturity and 
determination every day. You approached the tests with courage and a positive 
attitude, and that in itself is a great achievement. 



 

To the whole our staff including lots of help from High school —thank you for your 
unwavering support, care, and preparation that made this week run smoothly. Your 
dedication continues to make a real difference. 

Well done, everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support—we love celebrating our students’ successes with 
you! 
Best wishes, 

The Armfield Academy Team 


